
Whispering Pines
Home Owners Association

August 9, 2005

Re: UW110 Long Butte Water System, Inc.

Dear Administrator:

We the people of the Whispering Pines Home Owners Association would
like to file for an extension for questions, comments, and requests for documents
in the matter of Long Butte Water Systems, Inc.. Our current deadline is August
20, 2005. We need extra time to do further research, gather information, and
obtain documents and receipts in regards to Long Butte Water Systems, Inc.. and
their request to raise our water and base rates by 78%.

In addition, we would like to request the names of at least five other private
water companies that have 300 or less customers on their systems. We would
like to get the listing and names of each company, the cost of their water
installation, monthly base rates, and the amount they charge per cubic foot of
water usage per customer.

We will also soon be filing a request for documents, receipts, and evidence
of charges from Long Butte Water System, Inc.. Please notify us as soon as
possible in regards to this request for extension. You may contact Dan Rey at
541-388-7861, or Lisa Roberts 541-382-0203.

Thank you for your time and consideration,
Whispering Pines Home Owners Association and
Concerned customers of Long Butte Water System Inc.
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